
Activity 2: Improvisation/ Scenes Presentation– 45’– LO 1,2,3

Students’
activity
2

Timing Teacher’s Actions Students’ Actions Related to

Session’s

ILO

Improvisatio
n

10 min
+
20min
(prepa
ration)

Share via digital
technologies (or/and
narration) the synopsis
of Aristophanes The
Birds and ask students
to make an
improvisation (in small
groups 4/5) based on
their Ideal “Great City
“of 21st Century and to
include the rules,
values and ethics of
their city (+in written
form)

Listen to the synopsis
and then prepare their
improvisation based on
their “Great City” of
21st century.
They also write rules,
values and ethics of
their cities (in small
groups)

1,2,3

Scenes
Presentatio
n

 
 10-15
min
 
 

Watch and comment
the the small groups
presentations/improvi
sations and lists of
rules etc.

Present their scenarios
and rules

 

Preparatory
tasks for
Students(if
they
needed):

 

Teacher’s
preparatory
actions:

 Analysis/Debate/Discussion/Questions which will help students to
develop arguments

Notes:  


